
Public Hearing Notice 
 

The Candia Board of Selectmen will be holding a public hearing at 7:00 PM on Monday, 

May 8, 2017, at the Town Offices, 74 High St., Candia, NH.  The purpose of this public 

hearing is to ratify all actions, votes, and proceedings held at the town election that was 

scheduled to take place on March 14, 2017, but postponed due to weather and held on 

March 16, 2017. This public hearing is authorized by NH House Bill 329, which was 

signed into law on April 21, 2017. 

 

 


